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Skyline High School is working with the District and the Department of Health to ensure that 
students can attend school safely in-person.  We tested nearly 1600 people last week and are 
excited to report that there was only one positive test result.  The administration of these tests 
was a huge undertaking that included efforts from the school staff, district staff, and nurses.  It 
was arranged and completed with only 15-hours notice from the health department.  It really 
was all hands on deck and is a display of the dedication Granite School District and Skyline 
High School has to keeping students able to attend school in-person.  A special thanks to those 
involved.  It was a couple days of disruptive announcements and some minor time out of class 
while testing.  It ensured students were able to stay in school rather than be dismissed for 10 
days.  We are so pleased we have students here this week. 
 
I see the teachers working so hard and doing so much extra to help students learn and 
succeed.  I want to create a way to recognize them for their efforts and help to highlight the true 
excellence we have here at Skyline.  Every week I will attach a Google Survey where students, 
families, and fellow educators will be able to recognize teachers for the wonderful things they 
do.  I will highlight one teacher each week as part of the Principal’s Message.  I hope you will 
have a weekly discussion at home about the teachers who work with your students.  Please, 
help me identify those teachers who have done something special or noteworthy.  We will do 
this every week. Feel free to participate as often as you see fit to recognize the great teachers 
we have at Skyline High School. Here is a link to the survey: 
https://forms.gle/mDQPY7xybBCKnpq97. Go Eagles! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mitch Nerdin, Principal 
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